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My grandson has been exposed to gun violence twice in his short life; twice too 

many. We all hear of mass shootings on a far too regular basis.  

 

I support this measure because it tightens up an industry that allows access to guns 

that not be registered and other problems that might put guns in the hands of people 

who don’t use them as intended. Please pass this bill.  


